
 

 

18 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

As we work to minimise exposure risks to COVID-19 within the College community, 

our teaching staff continue to deliver quality education for students in the classroom 

and supporting them through these uncertain times, while also dealing with their 

own concerns and those of their families. 

 

In the coming days, we will outline our preparations to facilitate remote teaching and 

learning in the event that a school closure may occur. In most situations, this 

requires teachers to prepare and plan their lessons differently. 

 

We understand the decision by some families to keep their children at home if they 

are unwell or have compromised health, and our teaching staff are also working to 

ensure all students have access to lesson details, worksheets and resources so they 

can keep up with classwork as much as possible. 

 

However, please understand that, given this workload, teachers will not be emailing 

work to individual students or videoing classroom lessons at this time. 

 

We will continue to keep you informed of any changes, and have now added a page 

to our website as a single source of updated information regarding the College’s 

response to COVID-19. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Frank Norton 

Principal 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.mackillop.wa.edu.au/covid-19/

